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Sent: 01- Sep- 11 19:29
To: Development Plans
Subject: Objection to site proposal (Site R146#)

To whom this may concern
We are a young family living in Kirkby Lonsdale and are concerned with the above
proposal. 
We have only heard recently about the proposals and are shocked.
The construction of a large number of new residences to the north of the town is
going to create havoc 
and we don't believe this is going to be safe for pedestrians. There are a 
number of retirement/nursing homes 
with elderley residence aswell as a lot of young families with babies in prams, 
toddlers ad older children who 
are regularaly exposed to the danger of the existing busy ( and getting busier!)
traffic.

We as a family and residents of Kirkby Lonsdale strongly oppose these new 
developments and ask for your consideration.

Yours faithfully
Simon and Rochelle Byron Keeler
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